
                                     
 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 
COMPREHENSIVE RECREATION NEEDS STUDY 

 
INDOOR RECREATIONAL FACILITIES 

COMMUNITY INPUT SESSION 
 

THURSDAY FEBRUARY 18, 2010 
6:30 P.M. – 8:15 P.M. 

LITTLE THEATER, PORTSMOUTH HIGH SCHOOL 
50 ANDREW JARVIS DRIVE 

Purpose:   
 At this meeting, there will be a review of progress on the Recreation Needs 

Study and an opportunity for the public to provide input on the future of the 
indoor recreation facilities.   

AGENDA 
6:30 p.m. - 6:35 p.m. Welcome  
 Carl Diemer, Recreation Board Chairman 

6:35 p.m. - 6:45 p.m. Indoor Facilities - Existing Conditions 
 Rus Wilson, Recreation/Athletic Director 

6:45 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. Overview of Rec Study Progress and 
 Community Input Session on Indoor Facilities 
 Mark Rosenshein, Facilitator 

8:00 p.m. – 8:15 p.m. Wrap-up and Next steps 

All members of the community, particularly those with an interest in indoor 
recreation facilities, including Greenleaf Recreation Center, Connie Bean Recreation 
Center, Spinnaker Point and the Indoor Pool are invited and encouraged to attend. 

Residents who are unable to attend this meeting may submit comments via the City’s 
website at www.cityofportsmouth.com by clicking on 

Comprehensive Recreation Needs Study. 
 

For additional information, visit www.cityofportsmouth.com or call the  
Recreation Department (766-1483). 

http://www.cityofportsmouth.com/
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